Dear [Member of Legislative Assembly (MLA), Premier, Minister of Education],

I am writing as a constituent looking for your support for continued and increased provincial funding for BC public libraries. These funds help subsidize province-wide library programs and services such as open access, reciprocal borrowing, interlibrary loans, online union catalogue and BC OneCard. 


These programs are executed through effective, cost-saving collaboration. In the past, these funds contributed to the group purchasing of database subscriptions allowing the library to join the digital globalized age and evolve into a community gathering place, both physical and virtual. Because of BC OneCard, open access and reciprocal borrowing there is equal access for all British Columbians to information, knowledge, culture and learning resources in print and electronic format. 

Provincial funds for collaborative library programs and services benefit all residents – they play an integral role promoting literacy and life-long learning. Public libraries help to transform the individuals, communities and economy of BC. I ask you to support public libraries which make such a difference in the lives of constituents you serve. Thank you for your time. I look forward to hearing from you on this issue.

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]
